FARMERS' CLUB ACTIVE AGAIN

First Meeting of the Winter Will Be Held Next Saturday Afternoon.

With the busy work on the farm practically over until next spring, the Binford Farmers' club wat again resume their monthly meetings, commencing next Saturday afternoon, at 2 o'clock.

Prof. M. A. Mayland, of the extension department of the agricultural college, will be here between trains, to give a talk on some phase of farm management and advise with the members.

Mr. Mayland has had a lot of experience in the organizing of farmers' clubs and helping them out of difficulties. His talk will be worth hearing.

Don't fail to attend this meeting. It will be one of the most important ones of the winter series.